Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Independent Sector Placements 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
This information request relates to the funding of Independent Sector Placements (ISP) that include educational provision for children and young people who have an education, health and care (EHC) plan or a statement of special educational needs (SEN). Please include information for both day and residential placements.

1. Do you have pooled budget arrangements in place for ISP?
For:
Education, health and social care Answer: No

Education and social care Yes (0 to 18) / Yes (0 to 25)
Education and health No
Social care and health No

2. Do you have an established policy for joint funding ISP from separate budgets?
For:
Education, health and social care No
Education and social care No
Education and health No
Social care and health No

Is the funding of an ISP agreed on an individual basis reflecting the details of a CYP’s needs and the provision to be made? YES (usual approach)

3. Please provide copies of all ISP joint funding policies/protocols or links to them if the information is available via a website. 

The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
